As 2022 winds down, the Robin Hood'’s of Valencia Del Sol have concluded another successful year
supporting the Campaign Against Human Trafficking and the Beth-El Farmworkers Ministry. The
recently concluded toy drive once again proves the generosity of the VDS residents is second to

none.

The Robin Hoods of VDS express their heart-felt thanks to all who participated in the Angel Heart
Tree Toy Drive. Over 100 children had their holiday wishes fulfilled thanks to all who took a
heart. This community’s generosity makes us all proud - thank you for all you do to support the

Wimauma community.

To our new residents: if you are interested in joining the Robin Hoods of Valencia Del Sol, we meet
in the Social Hall on the second Monday of the month at 7:00 PM.
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